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Letter to Arkansas Power and Light Company from N. C. M'oseley dated Noven.ber 12,1974

Letter to N. C. Moseley from Arkansas Power and Light Company dated October 1,1974.
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In Reply Refer To:
ggy l2 M~

RO:II:MSK
50-313/74-11

Arkansani Power and Light Company -

ATTN: Mr. J. D. Phillips
Senior Vice President

Sixth and Pine Streets
'

.

Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601
~

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 1, 1974, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the violations concerning activities under AEC
Operating License No. DPR-51 which were broug;ht to y3ur attention in
our letter of September 9, 1974. We will exa.mine your corrective-

actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, you may communicate
directly with this office.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Very truly yours,

s W & ,

' orman C. Moseley
Director

i

,,

G

.

G
.

e


